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June 7, 2007

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

RE: Request for observer status for Bruce to Milton proceedings EB-2007-0050 and EB-2007-0051

Dear Ms. Walli:

I am seeking observer status in the Board’s hearings regarding the Bruce-Milton Transmission Project. In light of the importance of this project, the Ministry of Energy would like to follow the proceedings but does not intend to actively participate.  

If you require further information I can be contacted at 416-325-6720 or cisca.mcinnis@ontario.ca.  Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Cisca McInnis

Policy Analyst

Office of Consumer & Regulatory Affairs 


